
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 8th December 2017 

KS2 Carol Concert (Years 3-6) 

KS2 will be holding their Christmas Carol Concerts at St Michael’s Church on 12th December 2017 at 1.30pm 

and 6.00pm. These events will not be ticketed but we do ask that parents please attend the afternoon           

performance if possible, as seating for the evening is always at a premium. For safety reasons, all children will 

be returned to school and dismissed from classes as normal following the afternoon performance. Please 

could children arrive at St Michaels Church at 5.45pm for the evening performance. Thank you. 

Y1 and Y2 Christmas Performances 

Year 1 and Year 2 will be having their Christmas performances on 13th December 2017 at 1.45pm and 6.00pm 

and 14th December 2017 at 6.00pm. Please could children be brought back to their classrooms at 5.30pm for 

the evening performances. Thank you.  

Christmas Dinner - Thursday 14th December 2017 

If you have not booked your child a Christmas dinner then please ensure you send your child in with a packed 

lunch on Thursday 14th December 2017. Thank you. 

Menu Change 

Please see below some alterations to our school menu: 

 

 

 

 

 

Lost Property 

Please ensure you have checked lost property for any missing items before the end of term. Thank you! 

Boys Writing Group 

This week, Harry and Michael from Y6 gave their thoughts and ideas on how they are      

enjoying the WOW writing project that they are involved in each Friday. They very          

enthusiastically explained how they are enjoying writing more after taking part in this     

project. 

Harry said that the project is really helping him with his writing skills. The speed of his writing 

has improved and he knows to use better adjectives. 

Michael said the project has been lots of fun. It’s not just writing the whole time, there have 

been fun activities that help with writing and improving vocabulary. He likes using the kindles to 

help find spellings instead of using a dictionary or thesaurus. The trip to Tehidy Woods helped him learn to write 

more. He said it was because he started looking around and observing the woods in detail. His writing is neater 

too! 

They have both enjoyed the games that help to improve their knowledge and skills. “Being outside helps us,” they 

both said. 

At the start neither of the boys liked writing and they didn’t want to be part of the club. After the first time 

Harry said to his mum, “I am not stopping this thing!” Mrs Dye has worked very hard – thank you. Both boys would 

recommend it for others to enjoy. 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

Wednesday 13th December 2017 Pizza 

Thursday 14th December 2017 Christmas Dinner (No paninis on this day) 

Friday 15th December 2017 Sausage and Chips 

Wednesday 20th December 2017 Fish Fingers and Chips 
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Weekly Attendance for W/C 04.12.17 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance % No. of 

Lates 

Sunbeams 93.7% 2 

Stars 94.3% 1 

1NE 92.7% 5 

1BM/HT 94.0% 1 

2HE 98.9% 0 

2KD 95.7% 1 

3DF 99.0% 2 

3SG/HT 97.3% 1 

4SC 93.7% 1 

4HH/LS 93.7% 0 

5RG 95.3% 0 

5SR 93.3% 6 

6KH 98.9% 2 

6KC/LV 94.6% 4 
Next week, our school menu will be on Green week 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Let’s see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This week’s recycling winners were classes 2HE and 3DF. Well done! Please see below class weekly totals and     

cumulative    totals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

12th December 2017 KS2 Carol Concerts - St Michael’s Church 1.30pm and 6.00pm 

13th December 2017 Y1 and Y2 Winter Performances –School Hall 1.45pm and 6.00pm 

14th December 2017 Christmas Lunch 

14th December 2017 Y1 and Y2 Christmas Performance - School Hall 6.00pm 

19th December 2017 Nursery Performance - School Hall 10.30am 

20th December 2017 Last Day of the Autumn Term 

4th January 2018 INSET Day - School Closed 

5th January 2018 Return to School - Start of Spring Term 

Christmas Fayre 

Thank you for your attendance at our Christmas Fayre 

last night. The atmosphere was great and it was lovely 

to see so many of you there. Keep a look out on next 

week’s newsletter to find out how much we raised for 

the Friends of Parc Eglos. We would also like to say a 

huge thank you to Nikki Wallwork from Lloyds who 

have agreed to match fund up to £500!  

Our thanks go to the Friends of Parc Eglos for       

organizing another great event.  

Class  Totals 

Nursery £8.43/£68.01 

Sunbeams £6.54/£114.56 

Stars £4.88/£60.65 

1NE £4.13/£73.16 

1BM/HT £2.49/£45.05 

2HE £10.98/£258.51 

2KD £7.29/£177.70 

Class Totals 

3DF £12.11/£108.37 

3SG/HT £2.59/£74.43 

4SC £2.55/£64.72 

4HH/LS £0.73/44.38 

5RG £6.81/£73.17 

5SR £0.82/£40.85 

6KH £5.27/£74.05 

6KC/LV £0.66/£37.83 

Total for the week was £76.28, made up as        

follows: 

 Pens/Glue-sticks - £3.30 

 Biscuit/Chocolate/Sweet Wrappers - £29.46  

 Tassimo Pods & Bags - £10.23 

 Air-fresheners/Trigger-heads/Wet-wipe   

packaging/Plastic lids - £11.45  

 Inkjet & Toner Cartridges - £15.57  

 Food & Drink Pouches - £6.18  

 Personal Care & Beauty - 9p  


